
 

Welcome to a new School Year! 

Information For Woodward Parents and Students 

Welcome to the Woodward Learning Community! Whether you are a returning student or a 

new student, this is going to be a WONDERFUL year. We hope that you are rested and ready 

to go. Below is some information for you that explains the first day and week of school.  

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 5TH. 

All new and returning students from last year will attend from 8:45am – 

9:45am. If you are a returning student from last year, you will line up at 

the same doors that were used for class entry: Division 6, Door #1, the 

front door, Division 5 and Division 4 Door #4, Division 3, Door #6, 

Divisions 1 & 2, Door #8. 

If you are a new student to Woodward, line up at Door #1, the front door 

at 8:40am and your attendance will be taken in the library, and you will 

be placed in a grade grouping for the week. Signs will be placed on the 

exterior doors. 

Parents are welcome and invited to gather in the gym for this hour. At 

approximately 9:15 all students will move to the gym for our welcome 

back assembly. Dismissal is at 9:45am. 



 

New Kindergarten Students 

Follow the Gradual Entry Schedule that you were sent in July and in August. If you did not 

receive the Gradual Entry Schedule, please check the SPAM or JUNK folder in your email box. 

If you still cannot find it, please contact our school office (604) 668-6296. 

 

Wednesday, September 6th Forward - 8:45am - 2:45pm 

Regular school hours begin on Wednesday, September 6th. Please be on time for school. 

Remember to pack lunches/recess snacks and bring water bottles. All students will line up at 

their classroom entrance door and be met by the teacher at 8:40 to enter the school. 

The Office hours are 8:00am – 4:00pm (604-668-6296) 

Student School hours are 8:45am – 2:45pm 

Recess is 10:10am – 10:25am 

Lunch is 11:48am – 12:40pm – Students go outside to play first 11:48 – 12:20 and return to the 

classroom to eat 12:20 – 12:40 

As we need to confirm our enrollment during the first few days of school students will be re-

establishing routines and connections with staff and other students with last year’s teachers.  

Students will be moved into their new classes by Friday, September 8th.  

 

 

 

 

  

 


